## Dear Potential Neighbor,

Welcome to Longview Gardens! As chairperson of the neighborhood association, I want to encourage you to explore our friendly urban community. I've provided your real estate salesperson with some information about our area: some newsletters from our association, and some news articles from the News & Observer.

As you walk around the neighborhood, remember to feed the ducks in Longview Lake and take a peek at the Longview Pool. If you like to run or play tennis, check out the recreational facilities at Enloe High School.

And if you have any questions about the community, feel free to call me. My home number is 821-2506 or call me at my office at NCSU, 515-9013. (This is a perfect neighborhood for faculty, there are several of us here already.)

As you can see, we are the best kept secret inside the beltline!

## Barbara J. Risman